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Message to Families - June 14, 2024 
 
 

• Grade 5 Recognition Ceremony - This will be held on Tuesday, 
June 25th at 1:00 pm, in the Marigold Gym. All Grade 5 parents are 
welcome to attend! 

• Whole School End of Year Activity - On Wednesday, June 26th 
we are celebrating the end of a wonderful school year by enjoying a 
day together, as a whole school, at Hyacinth Park! Please see last 
week's newsletter for more details. Orders for the optional hotdog 
lunch must be placed through cash online HERE by Thursday, June 
20th, 2024.  

• Lost & Found - A reminder that lost & found items will be donated 
over Summer Break. We encourage you to come by the school to 
take a look in the bin and on the tables. 

• School Photos - If you would like to purchase additional copies 
(over and above the complimentary one students received) of your 
students' class group photo, or a copy of the Grade 5 Graduating 
Group (all grade 5 students will receive 2 copies of this photo 
through the school), or School Panorama, please click HERE for 
more information on ordering.  

• PAC 
o The PAC will be running a treat sale today Friday, June 

14th afterschool!! They will be selling all surplus snacks from 
the Spring Fair (including, but not limited to, chips, popcorn, 
and ice cream sandwiches), everything will be $2! See you 
there! 

o Families still wanting to order a 2023/24 yearbook can do so 
until June 26th. You will have to pay for shipping and it will 
be sent to your homes. You can place orders HERE 

• Grange Road Construction - Saanich plans to begin construction in 
front of the lower lot at the base of Grange Road this summer and 
they endeavor to have it completed prior to the school year start up. 
Please check out the District of Saanich website for more information 
on the improvement project.  

 

 

 

• Friday, June 14th  
Treat sale!! 

• Wednesday, June 19th  
Subway Lunch (for those 
who ordered) 

• Thursday, June 20th   
Burrito Lunch (for those 
who ordered) 

• Thursday, June 20th  
Deadline to order hotdog 
lunch for park day 

All upcoming events can be found 
on our Marigold School Calendar 

HERE. 

UPCOMING DATES 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qx-bNFkS53Rsf1AqI7E4oeXaRFrR-XcL/view?usp=sharing
https://plicbooks.ca/go/V55N2N
https://hello.saanich.ca/en/projects/grange-road-upgrades-1
https://marigold.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Zb4PDEnXh4QRP2Zg9d9BUaATO3Omm9rqc21isaROat4/edit?usp=sharing

